
 

 

 

                           
                            

June 2019 

Inside this Issue:                                     
 2 - Thoughts from our Executive Director 
 3 - Event Photos 
 4 - Upcoming Events 
 

PATH-WAY awards Annual Scholarship to 
Dedham resident, Elizabeth Carroll 

 

                              PATH-WAY's Annual Fundraiser and Celebration 

                                   May 4, 2019 at the Dedham Hilton  

Mark Perry captivates the crowd with his 
heartfelt presentation. 
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Greetings, 

     Thank you for making our annual fundraiser a HUGE success. We reached an all time 
high number of attendees with over 80 individuals joining us in celebration. This 
wonderful support is so greatly appreciated and generates momentum for the 
continuation of our mission.    
     Mark Perry, a supporter and participant of PATH-WAY gave a heartfelt speech of his 
experiences navigating life as an individual with a disability.  Mark suffered a spinal cord 
injury in 1974 at the age of 15.  He works closely with the Greater Boston Chapter of the 
Untied Spinal Association mentoring individuals who have newly acquired spinal cord 
injuries.  I can't thank Mark enough for his willingness to share his story. 
     A giant thank you goes to PATH-WAY's president, Bob Purcell, who took on multiple 
roles to ensure a successful night.  He was not only our emcee and auctioneer, but also 
lead singer of The ROVERS who provided The ROCK for us to ROLL the night away. 
     We were honored to award $1000 academic scholarships to two deserving high 
school seniors. Elizabeth Carroll and Caitlin Wood. Elizabeth is a Dedham resident who 
will be attending University of Massachusetts Amherst in the fall. She plans on pursuing a 
career in law. Caitlin Wood is a resident of Londonderry, NH, and will be attending the 
University of Florida in the fall. She plans on pursuing a psychology degree.  
Congratulations to both Elizabeth and Caitlin.  
     PATH-WAY is ready to embrace summer and we hope you will consider joining with us 
at our summer events.  Our Annual Picnic and Lawn Games will be Saturday, June 
15th from 11:00 to 3:00 at the Thomas Menino Park in Charlestown.  The park is situated 
on the Charlestown waterfront across from the Spaulding Rehab Hospital.   
     To keep up with all our events and news please check out our FB and webpage at 
www.path-way.org.   
 
Best,  

Steph 
     

Steph 
 
 

 

  

 

Annual Fundraiser - May 4, 2019 
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PATH-WAY paints with guidance 
from 

Master Artist Joe Brogan Murphy 
 

Spring Social - April 2019 
Music provided by the Millis Berfield Band, 

Greg Daigle and Sarah Labrie 
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June 15, 2019:  Picnic and Lawn Games - Charlestown, MA.    Time:  11:00 to 3:00 

July 14, 2019:  Adaptive Sailing at Piers Park in East Boston.  Time:  1:30 to 4:30 

August 25, 2019:  Harbor Cruise to George's Island:  Time 12:30 to 5:00 

For more details about events and to register please go online at www.path-way.org. 
Eligibility requirements and Waiver forms are available online.   
 

Memorial Day at Fenway 
Red Sox crush Indians 12 to 5 

 

 


